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SEC Spotlight on Transparency: A Discussion of Secondary
Market Municipal Securities Disclosure Practices
The Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC) today announced that it has rescheduled its
conference entitled “Spotlight on Transparency: A Discussion of Secondary Market Municipal
Securities Disclosure Practices” for June 16, 2020.

The conference is open to the public via live webcast from 1 p.m. to 4 p.m. ET at www.sec.gov, and
will be archived on the Office of Municipal Securities (OMS) webpage for later viewing.

The conference will bring together a variety of municipal securities market participants, including
issuers and investors, to discuss the state of secondary market disclosure in the municipal securities
market, including COVID-19 related disclosure and potential opportunities for regulatory and
industry improvement. Areas of focus during the conference will include voluntary disclosure
practices of municipal issuers; buy-side perspectives of the state of secondary market disclosure;
and emerging issues and trends in the municipal securities market and their potential impact on
secondary market disclosure practices.

You can find the agenda here.

The SEC’s press release is here.
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